STATE OF CONNECTICUT

DEPARTMENT OF REVENUE SERVICES

Expiration of Temporary Waiver of IFTA Requirements for Connecticut

On November 2, 2011, the Connecticut Department of Revenue Services
authorized a temporary waiver of IFTA credentialing requirements for
qualified motor vehicles based outside of Connecticut that were being used
in the various restoration and relief efforts associated with Winter Storm
Alfred. This temporary waiver expires at the close of business at the State
of Connecticut Department of Revenue Services on Friday, December 9,
2011. Questions related to this waiver expiration should be directed to the
CT DRS IFTA Office Unit at (860) 541-3222, Monday through Friday between
the hours of 8:30 a.m. and 4:30 p.m.
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